
September 8th, 2015 

RE: Personal Protection/Security Driver Position 

Good day, 

Thank you for taking the time to review my qualifications. My name is Joseph LaSorsa and 

I’m applying for the Personal Protection/Security Driver position with LaSorsa & 

Associates. 

For the past 11 years, client safety, security and satisfaction have been a passion of mine.

After a successful internship beginning shortly after my eighteenth birthday, I began my 

journey to fulfill my goal in becoming an Executive Protection Specialist. Joining the 

Marine Corps in 2008, I began an exciting three years as a Platoon Commander, a Battalion 

Training Officer and eventually an Instructor/Trainer at Special Operations Training Group. 

After an honorable discharge from the Marine Corps, I re-engaged in my career choice of

Executive Protection. Realizing that professional development is required for a successful 

career, I attended LaSorsa & Associates 7-Day Executive Protection course and shortly 

after I began working in the field where I’ve been awarded the opportunity to provide 

protective services for C-level executives as well as High-Net-Worth-Individuals. It is my

objective to serve in a leadership role in one of your Executive Protection Units. 

Thank you again for your time and consideration, I look forward to speaking with you soon 

about this exciting opportunity. 

Sincerely, 

Joseph LaSorsa 

888-831-0809 

jml@lasorsa.com 




